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Councillor Mary Jones  
Convenor, Public Services Board 
Scrutiny Performance Panel 
 
BY EMAIL  

Please ask for: 
Gofynnwch am: 

Councillor Rob Stewart 

Direct Line: 
Llinell 
Uniongyrochol: 

(01792) 636141 
 

E-Mail / E-Bost: cllr.rob.stewart@swansea.gov.uk 
Our Ref / Ein Cyf: RS/ 
Your Ref / Eich 
Cyf: 

 

Date / Dyddiad: 24th January 2017 
 
If you require this or any other information in ano ther format  
e.g. Braille, audio tape or a different language, p lease contact me 

 
Dear Councillor Jones 
 
Thank you for your letter of 10 January 2017 providing an update on the Scrutiny of the 
Public Service Board Panel meeting that took place 6 December 2016. 
 
I appreciate your consideration of the work of the Board and its priority groups. You’ve 
raised a number of key points in your feedback and I will ensure that relevant members of 
the Board have this feedback. As you will be aware, there are many organisations involved 
in the work of the Public Service Board, and many individual citizens have been involved in 
developing and shaping the priorities and the work that is taking place in the sub-groups. 
As Chair of the Board, I am working to facilitate the partnership working and therefore 
would not wish to respond on behalf of all of the groups without consulting them. 
 
I will therefore forward your letter to those who are the leads for these groups to provide a 
response to you, with a deadline of 14 February 2017. 
 
Many thanks once again for your response.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
COUNCILLOR ROB STEWART 
LEADER & CABINET MEMBER FOR FINANCE & STRATEGY 


